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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

22 April 2024 
 
 

 

Auld Creek Project Announcement Clarification 
 
 
Siren Gold Limited (ASX: SNG) (Siren or the Company) refers to the announcement dated 15 April 2024 titled 
“Bonanza East 12.4m @ 33.4 g/t AuEq, including 6m @ 53.4 g/t AuEq” and Mineral Resource Estimate as 
released on 21 August 2023 (Announcements). 
 
The Company wishes to retract references in the Announcements to all gold equivalents in the 
Announcements, due to Siren having not carried out any metallurgical test work on Antimony at the 
Reefton Project and was instead relying on metallurgical recoveries of similar geological projects. 
Investors should not rely on that information as a basis for any investment decision in relation to the 
Company’s shares. 
 
This announcement has been authorised by the board of directors of Siren Gold Limited. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Sebastian Andre 
Company Secretary 
admin@sirengold.com.au 
+61 8 6458 4200 
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